
 Drive 4UR School - October 12 at Bluffton Middle School 

 We have a very exciting opportunity to raise funds for our students for their future proms and it 
 doesn't cost us or you, a thing! Ford sponsors a Drive for your School Event for one school per 
 dealership. We were lucky enough to secure one with Raabe Ford in Delphos. The event is Saturday, 
 October 12th, 8:30 AM-12:50 PM at the Middle School Lobby. 

 All we have to do is get 300 qualifying test drives and the students will earn $6000 that will then be 
 divided between the classes for them to use for Prom. It's that easy! We really could use your 
 support. With 9 days before the event, we only have 45 people signed up to drive at this point. 

 Each driver must have a different address to qualify. The test drive takes 5 minutes and the survey, 
 about the same. If you are able and willing to donate 10 minutes of your time on Saturday, October 
 12, and are at least 21 years of age, could you please email Liz Smith (Co-Prom Advisor) @ 
 smithe@blufftonschools.org  or Kelly Yarnell (Co-Prom  Advisor) @  yarnellk@blufftonschools.org  with 
 your name, phone number and your preferred time slot between 8:30AM and12:50PM. We will then 
 email you back to confirm a time. 

 Thank you in advance for helping to support this effort. If you have grandparents, aunts/uncles, or 
 other community members that would be willing to participate too, that is great. 

 Liz Smith 
 School Counselor 
 Bluffton High School 
 District Test Coordinator 
 Bluffton Schools 


